

New Hampshire Fish and Game Department

HEADQUARTERS: 11 Hazen Drive, Concord, NH 03301-6500 (603) 271-3421 FAX (603) 271-1438

www.WildNH.com e-mail: info@wildlife.nh.gov TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800 735-2964

June 1, 2010

Chief John Trammell Twin Mountain Police Department PO Box 203 Twin Mountain, NH 03595

Dear Chief Trammell:

I would like to express my sincere gratitude and appreciation for two of your officers, Tad Bailey and Rick Brown, for their efforts this past snowmachine season. Although the Fish and Game Law Enforcement Division is the primary agency responsible for enforcement of snowmachine laws, we recognize that we cannot do it alone. Working in a cooperative fashion with local law enforcement is essential to insuring the public's safety with regards to snowmobile enforcement.

During the snowmachine season of 2010, it was noted that both Carroll Police Department Officers Bailey and Brown assisted Fish and Game Conservation Officers numerous times with enforcement actions as well as and covering snowmachine accidents. These two officers are a credit to your agency and exhibit a high degree of professionalism with a "can do" attitude.

I want these officers to know that their quality of enforcement does not go unnoted or unappreciated. Thank you for your ongoing assistance.

Sincerely,

Lt. Douglas J. Gralenski

District One Chief

REGION 1

629B Main Street Lancaster, NH 03584-3612 (603) 788-3164 FAX (603) 788-4823 email: reg1@wildlife.nh.gov

REGION 2

PO Box 417 New Hampton, NH 03256 (603) 744-5470 FAX (603) 744-6302 email: reg2@wildlife.nh.gov **REGION 3**

225 Main Street Durham, NH 03824-4732 (603) 868-1095 FAX (603) 868-3305 email: reg3@wildlife.nh.gov

REGION 4 15 Ash Brook Court Keene, NH 03431 (603) 352-9669

FAX (603) 352-8793 email: reg4@wildlife.nt .gov